Sample letter to supporters

Neighbourhood Walks

PO Box 99

Neighbourhood VIC 3333
www.neighbourhoodwalks.org.au
Dear [Name],

We thought you might be interested in hearing about the great progress we’ve made recently in our question to make Neighbourhood more walkable:

· we surveyed 500 people over four days at the Main Street shops, and discovered that more than 75 per cent of shoppers live within 1km. As a result, we’ll soon be starting a campaign to encourage local people to walk, instead of drive, to the shops.

· Councillor Friend has agreed to present and support our case for installing a signal-controlled pedestrian crossing at the corner of Main and Minor Streets. Council will vote on the proposal on 25 November, so keep your fingers crossed!

· Neighbourhood Public School has reported a major drop in the number of cars outside the school at pick up and drop off – and an increase in children walking to school as a result of our ‘Walk to School’ program. These results contributed to St Mary’s agreeing to join the Walk to School program early in the next school year.

Even though we’ve had some great successes, we could still use your help. Here are some of the ways you might be able to contribute:

· Join us! We could always use more helping hands, so that we can increase the pace of change towards making Neighbourhood more walking-friendly.

· Donate! Whether you would like to make a cash donation, or contribute some goods or services we could use to encourage walking (like printing or prizes for our regular fundraising raffles), we’d very happily accept anything you could offer – and of course, promote your contribution on our website, in our newsletter, and in other marketing.

· Tell your friends! Even if you have no time or resources to spare at the moment, telling other people about the great things we’re achieving will help us build our support base – and might even net us another volunteer.
If you’d like to know more about the current Neighbourhood Walks projects we’d be more than happy to take you on a tour or sit down and tell you about what we’re achieving. You can reach us through our website (www.neighbourhoodwalks.org.au) or call the Chair, John Walker on 03 9999 9999.

Yours sincerely,

Neighbourhood Walks
